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	 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Toward Independent Living & Learning, Inc.

20 Eastbrook Road

Dedham, MA 02026

(781) 302-4600


Dear Families:

We cordially invite you to join Dafna Krouk-Gordon, President and Founder of TILL and John Nadworny, CFP® Director of Special Needs Financial Planning at Shepherd Financial Partners for an informative presentation: 

Models, Costs and Financial Planning for Residential Services
June 12, 2012 at 6:30pm  


TILL Administrative Offices

20 Eastbrook Road, Suite 201

Dedham, MA 02081

Topics and discussion will include:

· Ways in which you can Plan for the Future
· Financial implications for the Individual as well as the Parent(s)
· Models of Residential Options and Alternatives

· Sample Costs and Budget to support Family Members

It is never too early nor too late to plan!
Please RSVP to Donna Parker, Director of Administrative Services, 781-302-4606 or email: donna.parker@tillinc.org

	
	



